A-3 Day of Service
May 7, 2016

Calling all Lions

Planning is under way for District A 3's Centennial Project. One hundred years is a great
milestone and we must celebrate.

BUT... Firstis our “Day of Service”. All across District A3.

May 7, 2016 is our day to shine.
To be of Service to others.

Imagine, every club in the district doing a community service project simultaneously.
Then the 'Day of Service' can be continued into the future. Every year. Every club.

Whether your club selects Youth, Vision, Hunger, or Environment, the range of projects is
limitless! It could be as simple as getting out the BBQ and giving away some hot dogs, or get
out and sweep the sidewalks in your town.

Wear your Lions colours.

Report your event. (Remember, you can choose one of the Centennial categories. Youth,
Vision, Hunger, Environment)

Please select a Chairperson or club liaison and return contact info to me.
When you have decided what activity your club will do, please let me know.

Email is best.
I invite anyone with an interest, comment, or suggestion to contact me soonest.

Steve Williams, Centennial Chair
sterie2(@gmail.com
613-777-5190



